Cull

AL

March 1, 2018

Yolande Wilburn, Acting County Librarian
Nevada County Library

980 Helling Way

Nevada City, CA 95959-8619

Dear Ms. Wilburn:

Thank you for your application to host a Mental Health Resource Fair. Your application has been
approved and your library will receive an allocation in the amount of $7,000 from the Mental Health
Initiative grant. This allocation is effective immediately.

Congratulations on being among the libraries in California chosen to offer this important
opportunity to raise public awareness of mental health resources in their community.

This allocation is contingent upon completion of a revised application that will include only
altowable LSTA expenditures. Please work with Mental Health Initiative Project Manager Jeremy
Wilson to ensure that your budget meets LSTA requirements. You can contact him at
jwilson@socaltibraries.org or at either of the following numbers:

Office: 916-594-9543
Cell: = 530-263-8519

Please contact Diane Satchwell (dsatchwell@socallibraries.org) at Southern California Library
Cooperative for the forms needed to ciaim your reimbursement for the Fair. Your claim paperwork
needs to be filed no later than June 30, 2018.

Your application demonstrates creativity in bringing vital information to your residents. | look
forward to hearing about the success of the Fair.

Rg§pecﬁully yours,
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Janet Coles, Assistant Bureau Chief
Library Development Services Bureau
California State Library

cc:  Colleen Foster

Jeremy Wilson

Diane Satchwell
Library Development Services Bureau (918) 653-5217 phane
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